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June 4, 2024 

 
REGION MEMORANDUM  

CLMD-2024-171 
 

REQUEST FOR DDSE AND RO-ICTU TO COVER THE REGIONAL LEARNING 
CAMP SUMMIT CUM ORIENTATION ON 2024 NLC AND OTHER  

EOSY BREAK ACTIVITIES WITH SCHOOL LEADERS 

 
To:     Schools Division Superintendents 

  Divisions of Koronadal and Sultan Kudarat 
  RO Functional Division Chiefs 

 
1. In reference to Region Memorandum CLMD-2024-143 re Regional Learning 

Camp Summit Cum Orientation on 2024 NLC and Other EOSY Break Activities with 
School Leaders, DepEd DOSE sa ERE Team and RO-ICTU are hereby requested to 

cover the activity at Greenleaf Hotel, General Santos City on June 7-8, 2024.  

 
2. Below are the names of the requested personnel: 

 

Name  Position 

Reah Joy Sevillano-Halique RIO 

Kimber Mae Agpalsa ORD 

Levi Carla E. Villanueva ICT 

Charl Lorenz Nadela ICT 

Jay B. Sotelo SDO-Koronadal 

Mark Carlo D. Buyao SDO-Sultan Kudarat 

 

3. In addition, Grace Patrice Mondragon, Education Program Supervisor of the 
Quality Assurance Division (QAD) is requested for the QAME. 

 
4. For queries and concerns, please email Shienna Lyn L. Antenor, CLMD EPS 

through shiennalyn.antenor@deped.gov.ph  or Jay-ar S. Lipura, CLMD EPS through 

jayar.lipura@deped.gov.ph.  
 

5. For immediate dissemination and guidance of all concerned. 
 

 
 

 
CARLITO D. ROCAFORT 

                                      Director IV 
Enclosure: None 

Reference: RM-CLMD-2024-143 

Allotment: NLC Funds/PSF 

To be indicated in the PERPETUAL INDEX under the subject 

ORIENTATION  PROGRAMS 
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